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November 23, 2021 

NOTICE: To the Heirs of Spanish & Mexican Land Grants 

RE:  Report 11 from the Coalition 

 

Below is update number 11 from the Coalition: 

 

It is hard to believe that it has been three months since the Morganroth Law Firm sent out their 

email to Mrs. Eileen McKenzie Fowler canceling her contract and ours in the process. What 

was disturbing was the abrupt, unprofessional, and illegal manner in which it was done. 

Apparently the Morganroth lawyers do not care about how it was done, and have abandoned 

our cause anyway. We will in time hold them accountable for our litigation fund cost payments 

if nothing else. The truth behind this insensitive action will be known in time. As we noted in 

prior reports, their inept actions has caused both law firms irreparable damage but it is working 

to our advantage. 

 

As mentioned we have been carefully planning the continuance of our case against the State of 

Texas. We are pleased to announce that we have arrived at the next major stage, which is to 

bring our struggle out nationally to the public.  With the expert assistance of one of our heirs, 

we have prepared a press release that is going out to multiple media outlets. This press release 

is now listed on the Voice of Change Network, and we know you will agree that it is brief, to 

the point, but comprehensive in highlighting the most important facts of our cause. 

 

We have now sent the press release as a trial to The Washington Post, Texas Tribune, and 

Texas Observer newspapers. We are working on additional contacts and we also plan next 

week to send it to The Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) and The American Civil Liberties 

Union (ACLU). It is being widely distributed and needs to be in the hands of any organization 

willing to support us. Some of you with local media contacts might want to provide them a 

copy. 

 

We will be in contact very soon with a large national law firm we believe may be interested in 

representing us. If enough pressure is put on State of Texas officials it may be possible they 

may want to work out a settlement to cut down on the adverse publicity against them. If this 

happens we need to have a law firm on the side willing to work out an agreement with us to 

deal with Texas officials.      Outside of the accountability we will require from the Morganroth 

and Fowler law firms we will not have any more business with them. 

 

Our best wishes to all for a Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

Regards, 

The Coalition Leaders 

 

 



 

Below is the link to above article: 
https://voiceofchangenetwork.com/coalition-report-casmlgh-update-11/ 
 

The group is accepting donations to help pay for current and future expenses. Let’s all do our 

part and help. Click on the link below for more information and on how to place your donations: 

 

https://voiceofchangenetwork.com/we-need-and-are-asking-for-your-support-please-read-this-

important-update/ 

 

Please stay tune, stay safe, stay connected and let us know how you can help. 

 

 “We cannot always expect justice to prevail but we must never cease to seek it.” 

 

Respectfully, 

Federico Blanco Balli 
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